
 
 
 
Update 3/3/2023 – M.U.D.’s work is progressing as planned. Some excavations will remain in the project area until the end to 
make final connections. Commercial customers will experience one or more temporary water shutdowns yet. If you are 
impacted, you will be notified ahead of time. We will soon start work in South 74th Street. See details below. 
 
EXCAVATION (HOLE) 
An excavation will soon be in South 74th Street (see below map). 
This work is anticipated to start the week of March 13, 2023.  
Duration is approximately two weeks, barring any unplanned delays.  
After M.U.D. work is complete, repaving will be turned over to the City of Omaha. 
 
DRIVEWAY ACCESS 
Commercial customers will continue to have driveway access. 
 
TEMPORARY WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTIONS 
Commercial customers may experience one (1) or more temporary water service interruptions of varying lengths in duration. 
Duration could be anywhere from 4 hours to 12 hours, depending on the work to be done. 
All will be planned and coordinated with you ahead of the scheduled dates and times, which are unknown at this time and will 
be determined as the work progresses. 
Because restaurants are impacted, these interruptions will most likely take place after hours and possibly on weekends.  
 
Map below is for informational purposes only and is subject to change. 

 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.  
 
Tina Gutschenritter 
Customer Engagement Representative 
(402) 504-7770 desk 
(402) 504-0717 cell (call or text) 
Tina_Gutschenritter@mudnebr.com 

Megan Walter 
Manager, Customer Engagement 
(402) 504-7114 desk 
(402) 590-1677 cell (call or text) 
Megan_Walter@mudnebr.com  
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Si desea más información acerca este proyecto en español, 
por favor llame al 402.554.6666 

 

WHAT 
M.U.D. is required to relocate the water mains in Dodge Street from 72nd Street to 75th Avenue to eliminate conflicts 
with storm sewers for Dodge Street improvements for The Crossroads.  
 
WHEN AND HOW LONG 
M.U.D. anticipates starting on the west end of 
the project area this week, January 30 and will 
continue to work east. Our work is anticipated 
to be completed end of April 2023.  
 
TRAFFIC 
Dodge Street will have outside lane restrictions 
throughout the project. South 74th Street will 
have southbound lane restrictions. When work 
gets to 72nd and Dodge, the intersection will 
experience further restrictions. 
 
EXCAVATIONS  
Excavations will be on the north and south 
sides of Dodge. Some may remain throughout 
the project.  
 
DRIVEWAY ACCESS 
Commercial businesses will continue to have 
driveway access throughout the project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us.  
 
M.U.D. PROJECT CONTACTS 
 

Tina Gutschenritter 
Customer Engagement Representative 
(402) 504-7770 desk 
(402) 504-0717 cell (call or text) 
Tina_Gutschenritter@mudnebr.com 

Tina Valentin 
Customer Engagement Specialist 
(402) 504-7257 desk 
(402) 506-2752 cell (call or text) 
Tina_Valentin@mudnebr.com 

Megan Walter 
Manager, Customer Engagement 
(402) 504-7114 desk 
(402) 590-1677 cell (call or text) 
Megan_Walter@mudnebr.com 

 

Hyd ran t s  a re  gene ra l l y  in  easemen t  o r  
R igh t  o f  Way  (ROW)  and  may  be  moved  to  
accommoda te  t he  new  ma in  l oca t i on  and  
mee t  a l l  f i r e  codes .  
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